
FRMA families, 
 
We have had a wonderful week back from spring break. Please check these announcements for 
important information: 
 
Online Registration 
Just as a reminder, if you haven’t been able to access your ParentVUE account to register your 
student for the 2025-2026 school year, please contact the main office at: (630) 299-7175 or our 
Parent Liaison, Leslie Hernandez at: (630) 299-7177 or lhernandez@d131.org as soon as 
possible. 
 
Coffee with the Principal 
We will be having our next meeting on Thursday, April 17 from 10:00-11:00 A.M. in person, in 
the LRC with breakfast.  
 
Kindergarten Registration Event at Benavides STEAM Academy 
Kindergarten registration for the 2025-2026 school year is open. All children will have the 
opportunity to learn in English and Spanish. Children registering for Kindergarten must be 5 
years of age by September 1, 2025.  
 
There will be an in-person registration event for parents/guardians to register. 

●​ Saturday, April 12, 2025 from 9:00 A.M.-12:00 P.M. at Benavides STEAM Academy, 250 
E. Indian Trail Rd. Aurora, 60505. 

 
Language screening will be offered at the in-person registration event. FREE backpacks & 
raffles at the in-person registration events! 
 
Resilience Education Center (REC) 
Make sure to take a look at the Resilience Education Center’s Activity Catalog for April classes. 
See catalog here.  
 
Calendar Updates 

●​ There will be no school for students on April 18th and the district will be closed.  
●​ On April 25th, it is a half day for students/school improvement. 

 
Have a great weekend, 
 
Brian Valek 
Principal 
Fred Rodgers Magnet Academy 
bvalek@d131.org 
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